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From M Satterlee <megan.satterlee@gmail.com>
Date Mon 2/3/2025 11:31 AM
To Public Comment - PC <PCpubliccomment@losaltosca.gov>; Public Comment - HC

<HCpubliccomment@losaltosca.gov>

Hi,

There is a change in the proposed use and supplied furnishings from the conceptual plan approved by
Council to the plan before you.

The conceptual plan was a gathering space that could be for many different reasons such as studying,
eating, meetings, etc. as well library programs.

The furniture before you tonight is single use - a presentation/class room (and uncomfortable as well.)

While I appreciate the library does plan to program the space, this furniture greatly limits the
usefulness of the patio when it is not programmed.

I do not support the patio exclusively with bench seating as before you tonight.  It would simply be
idle too many hours.

Sincerely, 

Megan Satterlee
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February 6th proposal:


